
 

Classroom news: 

In Social Studies the high school students have been learning about the Charter of Rights, 

levels of government and the principles of democracy. In ELA, we are learning about how 

communities function and how they are valuable to us. Science class is about plant and 

animal cells. In math, we are learning about rational numbers in decimal form, wholesale 

prices, retail prices and types of taxes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The middle years students are learning about place value, fractions and percentage in math. 

In Science they have been learning about biodiversity of living things and in social studies 

they have been learning about the geography of the Canadian provinces. 

    

In early years, the students are learning to skip count and how to use addition strategies. 

In science they are learning about plants and in social studies they are working on labeling 

maps of Canada, the continents and the oceans. The Kindergartens have been busy learning 

classroom rules, practicing printing their names and the letter A.  

 

Written by: Ava 

ROCK LAKE 

SEPTEMBER NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes from the teachers:  

• Please encourage your children to be on time 

• Please keep reminding your children of the importance of respect at school 

• Please ensure the students in Grades K-3 have indoor shoes 

• Please call the school if your child will be absent 

• Thank you! 

Dates to remember: 

Oct 14. No school-Thanksgiving 

Oct. 25 No school- PD day 


